February 01, 2021

Dr. Laura Lowder
Dr. Laura Lowder Educational Consulting
315 South Third Street
Albemarle, NC 28001 USA
https://scholarsacademyatcaryballet.org/

Dear Dr. Laura Lowder,

This letter is to communicate officially the results of the January 08, 2021, Ai – Accreditation International Board of Accreditation Review regarding the accreditation of Dr. Laura Lowder Educational Consulting.

Dr. Laura Lowder Educational Consulting has been approved by Accreditation International as a fully recognized accredited member in good standing with all the privileges and responsibilities of membership. This accreditation recognition is retroactive to July 01, 2020 and will continue through June 30, 2025 and may be renewed upon the successful completion of the next re-accreditation cycle.

On behalf of Ai - Accreditation International, I would like to congratulate you and Dr. Laura Lowder Educational Consulting for its acceptance as a fully accredited School.

We look forward to a continued professional relationship with yourself and Dr. Laura Lowder Educational Consulting.

Sincerely,

Stephen M. Baker, Ph.D.

Ai Chair, Commission on Accreditation

Stephen M. Boker

